Junior High All-District VII Director’s Meeting
Saturday, November 3, 2012

Morning Meeting

The meeting was called to order by Kristy Price, Jr. High District Chairperson at 8:35am.  

Introductions were made by each director.

The assignment list was handed out and adjustments were made due to some assigned directors being absent.  

A rubric for judging criteria was handed out and scoring rules were reviewed. Judges were reminded not to give half-points and also not to give a “0” for a score.  Also, a DNF is to be written at the top of the score sheet if the student does not finish.  

Audition procedures were also reviewed.  Judges were reminded that each student has one opportunity to sing their audition piece again if they asked to start over.  However, on the second attempt, if the student stops, then they must continue from where they stopped, not the beginning.  Tempo was discussed and 90-100 was decided upon.

Tabulators were reminded that the score sheets need to be placed in audition order, not by highest to lowest score.

Kristy thanked Tim Woolwine for his work on creating and maintaining our District VII website.

Sue Spirup was also thanked for hosting auditions. She also gave the number of students pre-registered in each section.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55am.  

Junior High All-District VII Director’s Meeting

Saturday, November 3, 2012

Afternoon Meeting

The meeting was called to order by Jr. High District Chairperson, Kristy Price at 4:20pm.

Kristy explained the reasons for the number of students selected from each section.  She also voiced her concerns about getting directors for the event.  Because of difficulty securing directors for the event there was no music list available.  Wrenda Fuller will direct the SSA Choir and at this point there is no SATB director.  She will continue to work on finding a director for the SATB choir.  Kristy said that the music list will be available before Christmas break.
The Jr. High Event will be held on March 8-9, 2013.  Terry Hall from Richlands Middle School will be hosting but the event will be held at Southwest Virginia Community College.  The alternate weekend will be March 15-16, 2013.  Terry informed us of housing issues and stated that there are few motels in the area.  Directors should email and let him know if you need your students to be housed or let him know at Sr. High auditions.

Directors were reminded that Sr.High Auditions will be held at Fort Chiswell High School next weekend hosted by Carter Edmondson.  Registration will begin at 9:00am and Auditions will begin at 10:00am.  Director’s meeting at 9:30am.

Sue Spirup was thanked for hosting the auditions.

Each director was asked to bring a piece of music for consideration for auditions (copies for 35) to the event in March.  A reading session will be held to select possible new pieces for the audition rotation.

Robin Brickey read the minutes from the meeting held on August 25, 2012 at the Riverfront Restaurant in Chilhowie, VA.  

Discussion about a central location for both Jr. & Sr. Auditions and Events was tabled.

Kristy Price read the results from the auditions.  Directors were reminded that if a school has no one to make the choir, then one student per school may be chosen to be placed in the choir.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:54pm.

